
St Martin-in-the-Fields High School for Girls
11-19   Church of England Academy   Founded 1699
Hopeful Enquiring Respectful Organised Independent Collaborative

3rd March 2023

Dear St Martin’s Family,

“With love and learning” is the objective at the heart of all that we do to provide the best

possible education for our pupils, in the current challenging climate.

We are facing the challenge of low student numbers in Lambeth and indeed across much

of London. This is affecting primary and secondary schools including St Martin’s. This is

particularly evident this year and is reflected in lower application numbers for Year 7.  For

that reason we will not be able to offer a Year 7 admission group for the academic year

2023 – 2024.

Our school continues to remain open for other Year groups who are already attending St

Martin’s. The school will continue to work with the Department for Education, Lambeth

Council and the Southwark Church of England Diocese to provide the best possible

education for your daughter.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Josephine Okokon
Headteacher


